Weekly School Letter 10th January, 2020



PHONE: (065) 6827183
e-mail: crusheen@eircom.net
website: www.crusheenns.net
UIMHIR ROLLA: 195515
EIR CODE V95 KX43

CRUSHEEN N.S. CRUSHEEN, CO. CLARE.

SCOIL ÍNSE CHRÓNÁIN CROISÍN, CO. AN CHLÁIR.



Dalta na Seachtaine

Junior Infants: Cillian Noone & Natalie O'Meara Senior Infants: Andrew Farrell & Eilí Hanrahan 1st Class: Charlie O'Connor & Sinead O'Reilly 2nd Class: Leah White Kelly & Lily White Kelly 3rd Class: Joseph Mulkere Clodagh Harkin

4th Class: Eoghan Creed 5th Class: Cathal Daffy 6th Class: Clara Butler

Reader of the Week

Senior Infants: Ella O'Donnell & Ryan Holian 1st Class: Saoirse Dillon & Sophie Guerin 2nd Class: Odhran Hassett & Sarah Jane Moran 3rd Class: Darragh Greene & Rikelma Alves

4th Class: Odhran Perill 5th Class: Arek O'Donnell 6th Class: Seán Hanrahan

Parent Teacher Meetings

Parent Teacher Meetings will be held in the school on Tuesday 21st January and Wednesday 22nd January. An email has been sent via Aladdin to all families with a time to meet your child's teacher. If this time is unsuitable for you, please contact your child's class teacher.

Head lice

Parents are asked to check their child's hair for head lice regularly. Please let the teachers know if your child has head lice.

Table Quiz Competitions

- Inter Schools Table Quiz will be held at St. Tola's National School, Shannon on Thursday 23rd January 2020 at 7.30 p.m.
- St. Francis Credit Union Quiz will be held at the Inn at Dromoland on Friday 31st January 2020 @ 6.00 p.m. sharp.

Items of Clothing missing

Parents are asked to check and see if your child took home a navy blue Regatta jacket age 14 and also a Primark navy padded jacket in error The two pupils would be delighted if they were found. Please return to school office.



All classes will be taking part in the Clare Education Centre literacy project, Write A Book 2020. Write a Book is a non-competitive project, encouraging pupils to develop their writing skills. It should be an enjoyable project for all involved and we look forward to reading each other's books in the coming weeks. The closing date for entries will be the middle of March 2020.



Crusheen School Recycling Clothes collection

Thank you to all the families who have donated bags of clothes for recycling. Please continue to collect any unwanted clothes, shoes, handbags, curtains, bed linen for this fundraising event. You can drop bags into the school from now until collection day. We hope to have our Clothes Recycling Collection Day at the end of the month.

<u>Seanfhocal na Seachtaine – Irish Phrase of the Week</u>

Every pupil is as he is trained – *Gach dalta mar* oiltear